
Saratoga	Vision	Chinese	School	Weekly	Announcement	11-10-2017	-	Week	10	
	

1.    因為最近天⾊較早暗，請家⾧，尤其有年紀⼩的孩⼦， 盡量早幾分鐘出⾨，停好⾞並陪孩⼦

⾛進教室，以確保孩⼦安全。 

 

2.    因各班都還有名額，學校仍然歡迎對本校有興趣的家⾧ e-mail 給我們以安 排旁聽。 

 

3.    福利社這星期五將賣爆⽶花。謝謝 Angela ⽤⼼為⼤家準備點⼼。 

 

 
1.    A friendly reminder: It gets dark early now. Please be careful when you drop off your child 
for Chinese School at night. If you have younger child, we strongly recommend that you 
company him/her to the classroom. 
 
2.   Dear parents: we still have openings for new students. If you have friends who are 
interested in our Chinese school, they may email us and classroom observation may be 
arranged if needed. 
 
3.   Snack Shack this Friday will sell popcorns. Thanks Angela for preparing the food for us. 

 


